
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
  
Greetings to you all from our beautiful island of Pohnpei. Hope all is well and everyone is 
healthy. It has been quite a few months since I wrote last but I have not forgotten to pray for you 
all and your ministry! I think about you all and I thank God for remembering you all. What 
an unprecedented year 2020 has turned out to be but I am thankful that the Lord knows the 
beginning to the end of it all. 
  
I am also thankful that He knows my name.  And, that He knows the Valley that we face while at 
the same time He knows the Mountain we will stand on if we keep our faith and trust in 
Him.  My salvation is secure but Oh how important it is to keep our walk precious with the 
Lord.   
  
No matter what is going on in your life, Jesus is there.  He will carry you when you cannot 
walk.  When your heart is so broken that you can't pray, the Spirit prays for you.  And, when the 
burden is so heavy that you feel you can't breathe, He will breathe for you. 
  
What a loving, considerate, compassionate, honest, and holy God we serve.  Is He not 
worthy!!!!  Thank you so much for your service to our Father, to the Son and to the Holy 
Ghost!   
 
Listed below are some of the things we would like you to help us pray for.  
 
1. Our church people to be faithful.  
2. Souls to be saved and for a joyful heart in the Lord. 
3. Our families. Children to be serious and faithful. 
4. Our building project-prophet chamber. 
5. Ministries (jail ministry, Bible Institute, and Bible translation) that have been halted due 

to the coronavirus pandemic 
  
Thank you for your prayers and support.  
  
In Christ, 
 
Sonny, Lihna and Children 
 
 
 


